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Question for written answer E-002483/2024
to the Commission
Rule 144
Jan-Christoph Oetjen (Renew), Malik Azmani (Renew), Raquel García Hermida-Van 
Der Walle (Renew), Fabienne Keller (Renew), Hilde Vautmans (Renew), Sophie Wilmès 
(Renew), Lucia Yar (Renew), Abir Al-Sahlani (Renew)

Subject: Draft national implementation plans for the New Pact on Migration and Asylum

As of October 2024, the deadline for submitting draft national implementation plans has 
passed. The swift and effective implementation of the New Pact on Migration and Asylum by 
the final deadline of 12 June 2026 must remain a top priority for all Member States. Given the 
current public discourse and ongoing discussions about additional measures to manage 
migration at EU level, accelerating the Pact’s implementation is of the utmost importance.

National implementation plans play a crucial role in ensuring that Member States are fully 
prepared for the tasks ahead. In this regard, we, the undersigned MEPs of the Renew Europe 
Group, want to ask the following questions:

1. From which Member States has the Commission received a draft national 
implementation plan (a) on time; (b) belatedly; or (c) not at all (listed individually per 
Member State)?

2. For those Member States which have not submitted a draft national implementation 
plan, what are the reasons (listed individually per Member State)?

3. How does the Commission rate each of the draft national implementation plans it has 
received (listed individually per Member State) in terms of comprehensiveness, 
specificity, scope and feasibility?
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